

GS Meeting

Present: MJD, S Doody Lucey, M Moran, R Molloy, T Leahy, O Maughan, O Mehigan, O Govender, R Murphy, D Murray

Room 22 13.05

- Litter Audit .. *File to be shared in advance of next week's meeting regarding Litter Audit*
- Litter initiatives ;Cups / Masks *links to be shared via Google Classroom and we can research some ideas over the next two weeks that may be achievable*
- Planting ... *TL & OL planting Clematis today in managed wild area*
- Notice boards
- Signs / Classroom .. *Ogie&Oisin to review flags and clarion posters*
- Flags & Badges , *5 badges, 5 flags to be replaced*
- Harvesting Honey *Date confirmed as Wednesday 6th October*
- **Next meeting Wednesday 22nd 13.05 @ 1pm**